April 2013 Newsletter for NVHS
                                         The character word of the month is Trustworthy.
        Please note that graduation at NVHS has been moved to May 16, 2013.  We wanted to give everyone notice ahead of time so that you can make arrangements with family and friends who wish to attend.

     The PTO is selling Red Hawk bumper stickers for $5.00 each.  Order forms are available in the office.

       Remember that you may check grades on Pinnacle using your username and password distributed at Parent Teacher Conferences. 
     The ACT test will be given again on April 13, 2013.  The deadline for registering without a late fee was March 8, 2013.  

     NVHS has been having a reading and writing challenge this semester.  Every Tuesday during alternating class periods, all students are reading a passage and writing about it.  They write individual summaries first and then get into small groups and write a summary together.  Two winning teams from each class are then submitted.  A panel of educators selects the top two papers each week.  Winners receive a prize.  For the third 9 weeks, all students read the same passage selected by the panel.  Now, everyone will work at the same time, but the passages will be chosen by the individual teachers and relate to the subjects that they teach.  The following students have had winning summaries so far: Winners so far: Haley Carroll, Bailey Luke, Sean Barnes, Fynn Madsen, Jared Meza, Austin Miers, Alyssa Jones, Mason Faulkner, Jacie Andrews, Kristen Anderson, Alyssa Love, Bailey Brown, Rebecca Rhoads, Trevor Paladino, Lauren Anderson, Frankie Jerrell, Alex Paladino, Emily Bryant, Shelby Price, James Shepard, Emily Watkins, Hoss Howard, Rebecca Wahrmund, Mary Kate Record, and Holly Hedgepeth.  Congratulations to these students.

     Nemo Vista 7th-9th grade G/T students traveled to Pleasant View to compete in the 1A regional Quiz Bowl competition on February 2nd.  While there, freshman Kristen Anderson qualified for the All-Tournament team by correctly answering at least five toss-up questions correctly per game.  We are proud of Kristen for this accomplishment.  Kristen has been invited to participate in the All-Star Tournament that will be held May 11th.
     The EOC tests are quickly approaching.  We are asking for your help with absenteeism.  It is very important that students be here on the days that they are being tested.  Please help us by avoiding scheduling appointments during the tests.  Students need to be well-rested, and they need to eat breakfast.  We will provide snacks during their breaks.  

One of the requirements for our parent involvement plan is a list of volunteers for NVHS.  I am working on developing that list.  Please let me know if you would like to volunteer your time or services.   
Thanks again for all of your support.  Remember that we have information available in the Parent Center on various topics.  We can add to our resources if you let us know what you need.  Please feel free to contact me if I can be of service to you with the furthering of your child’s education.  

      Remember to listen to the local radio station and watch the Petit Jean Country Headlight for news concerning Nemo Vista.  We are reporting upcoming events to them.  You may also watch the school sign for information about upcoming events.  We will notify the radio station and TV stations if there is a closing due to bad weather or other situations. 
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Nemo Vista Lady Red Hawks Softball

March 1st   Jostens will deliver senior supplies at 8:00.  Everything must be paid in full before delivery.


April 3rd       9th Grade will take the Iowa Test of Basic Skills


April 5th    Seniors will attend the Mock Crash in Morrilton


April 13th    Junior /Senior Prom


April 19th    School Counts Program at H. B. White Auditorium   Invitations will be sent.















































March 30-April 4   Batesville Tournament    TBA


April 4th   Sacred Heart   Home   4:00


April 5th   Guy   Away   4:00


April 8th Wonderview   Away   4:00


April 9th   Sacred Heart   Away   4:00


April 11th   Mount Vernon   Away 4:00


April 16th   Perryville   Home   4:30 (JV)


April 18th   Hector   Home   4:30


April 19th   Guy   Home   4:00 (JV)


April 23rd   Academics Plus   Home   4:00


April 25-27   District Tournament      Mount Vernon  TBA





































































































March 29th/30th   Away   Harrison Tournament TBA


April 1st   Guy Perkins   Away   4:00


April 2nd   Perryville   Home   4:30


April 4th   Sacred Heart   Home   4:30


April 5th/6th   Southside Classic   Away   TBA


April 8th   Wonderview/Bald Knob   Home   4:30 & 6:00


April 9th   Atkins   Away   4:30


April 11th   Mount Vernon   Away   4:30


April 15th Pottsville   Away   4:30


April 16th   Westside   Away   4:30


April 18th   Guy Perkins   Home   4:30


April 19th   Scranton   Home   4:30


April 22nd   Rose Bud   Home   4:30


April 23rd   Wonderview   Away   4:30


April 26-30   District Tournament   Mt. Vernon










































































